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Media Invite: UCT executive to address media on developments 

on campus 

  
02 November 2017 | 11:00 | Mafeje Room, Bremner Building, Middle Campus, University of 

Cape Town 
  
The University of Cape Town executive will host a media conference on Thursday, 02 
November 2017 to update the media about recent developments, including student protests 
at UCT and calls for free higher education. The media conference will be addressed by the 
Vice-Chancellor, Dr Max Price, and the Deputy Vice-Chancellor: Transformation, Professor 

Loretta Feris. 
  

Notes to editors 
Media representatives/journalists interested in attending the briefing are requested to 
RSVP on the below details. 
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